

August 2018 Newsletter

General Data Protection Regulations

It's <u>important</u> we gather this consent when you next attend an appointment as the new GDPR regulations are <u>now active</u> which means that as a practice, we will only be able to contact patients who have opted in. Please speak to a member of our team for further information.

Gum Shield Day

A gentle reminder that our Gum Shield day is Monday 20th August. We still have appointments available so please book in as soon as possible for your child's sports guard, ready for the new term.

New Whitening Products

<u>Pola Luminate</u> is a convenient 'whitening pen' which can be used at any time of the day and is also a great product for topping up existing whitening. Opalescence Whitening toothpaste is also available and is formulated to provide excellent whitening effects. Please ask a member of our team for further information and our introductory offers.

Top Tips

During the hot weather, hydrate well with <u>water</u> and avoid squash and ice lollies where possible as these can cause decay and acid erosion.

Practice News

From September, we will have two new Dentists joining our Team! Priyasma and Ali, both highly qualified and skilled Dentists, will be providing NHS and private treatments.

Important Information

The Department of Health has confirmed that boys in England will receive the HPV vaccine. Aside from protecting against infections and disease, this can also prevent oral cancer.